

ACCREDITING COMMISSION for COMMUNITY and JUNIOR COLLEGES

Western Association of Schools and Colleges

Richard Winn, Interim President Raúl Rodríguez, Chair

March 27, 2017

Ms. Ann-Marie Gabel, Acting Superintendent/President Long Beach City College 4901 East Carson Street Long Beach, CA 90808

Dear President Gabel:

When shifting to a seven-year cycle, it became necessary for the ACCJC to realign the schedule of comprehensive visits in order to close the gap which would occur in 2022 when no comprehensive reviews would come before the Commission. Several colleges were identified to have their comprehensive visit dates extended to meet this end. The following summarizes the changes in comprehensive visit dates for Long Beach City College:

Last Comprehensive Visit	Previously Scheduled Visit	New Visit Date
Fall 2014	Fall 2020	Spring 2022

The Commission appreciates your cooperation in this matter. Please let Commission staff know if you have any questions or concerns about the proposed change in the comprehensive review schedule

Sincerely,

G. Jack Pond Vice President

Dr. Eva Bagg, Accreditation Liaison Officer cc:

Date